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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Stay & Read dates for this 

half term- Friday 26th May 

8.45am—9.15am 

Stay & Play—Wednesday 24th 

May—9-10.15am 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic- Thurs-

day 25th May  

Last day of school- Friday 

26th May 

School Re-opens—Monday 

5th June 

Nursery Closed for Polling- 

Thursday 8th June 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Farmer Duck  

Phonics Focus:  reading and writing using our new 

sounds—v,w,x,z and th.  

Maths Focus:  sharing objects fairly between 

friends, how many do we get each?  

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Coats 

As we all know the English weather is very unpredictable! 
The sun can be shining in the morning but we can get rain 
by lunchtime!! Please can you ensure that your child comes 
to school with a coat even if you think it looks sunny. We 
are struggling to find enough spare coats for children if the 
weather does decide to change!  

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

On Thursday afternoon we are having a Teddy Bear’s    
Picnic to end our ‘Bears’ topic. The children are invited to 
bring a teddy of their choice into school to join us for the 
picnic. We are going to be using the Nursery fund to buy 
some treats for the children to have so if you have any 
spare change to contribute we would be very grateful! 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s teacher. 

 Weekly Family Task: 

This week we have been to visit the farm. We would 

love for you to draw and colour a picture of your   

favourite animal. If you want to 

challenge yourself, see if you can 

write a list of all the animals we 

saw!   

 
Ozzy’s Little Owls 


